
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

HEAD LICE 
 
 
 

We have been informed that Head Lice have been found in 
someone’s hair in your child’s class and ask everyone to be 
extra particular in checking children’s hair. 

 
Please make sure that you check your child/children’s 
hair regularly using a Fine Tooth Comb.   

 
Always check hair after it has been washed using 
conditiioner and combing. 

 
 
 
Thank you! 

 
R Woolsey 
Principal 
 
 


